August 1, 1999

Mr. Steve Haderlein Councilman, 4th District Pasadena City Hall Pasadena, California 91109

Mr. Haderlein:

I regret having to write this letter, but I feel I must resign from the Arthur Noble Committee. As it is now composed, it has become a sad lesson in political manipulation.

Attached is a copy of the article from the July 10 issue of the Pasadena Star News which denigates the abilities of two members of the committee and leaves the impression that public outreach would consist only of a "general appeal in the media and and letters from each committee member to 25 of their friends." This is totally inaccurate: There were more than eight (8) lists which were to be used.

As a result, the July 21 meeting was a total insult to the integrity of committee members by friends os the Chairman.

I believe that any further action of this committee has been so tainted that the outcome can only be regarded as a farce.

Mr. Noble deserves better! The city of Pasadena certainly deserves better!

Sincerely,

Phyllis A. Cozad

1325 Rexford Ave. Pasadena, CA. 91107

Combr Haderlein appointment

-08/30/99 - 09/13/99-7.4.(7) - 3.(2)